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Update: 
8 students accepted Christ at our One Night event on January 2!!!!   
It was an amazing start to the New Year as we gathered all students, 5th-12th together for a night of 
games, worship, and a message on the story of the 5 loaves and 2 fish, and how we can bring our every-
thing to Jesus to see Him take it, bless it, and use it for others good, and for His glory.  If you have a 
chance, I’d appreciate your feedback if you’d want to go watch the message on the website.   
 
Working On 
- Future event planning Winter/Spring/Summer 

- Spring teaching series planning and writing 
- Kansas City planning 
- Ignite Conference Planning 

-  Student Leadership 
- Interviews were completed, and 7 students were selected to attend this years conference.   

- Catalyst Conference planning 
- 13 from Good News attending in April (10 Youth leaders, 3 Worship Team) 

Upcoming Series 
January 9 — Encounter - Healing of the Paralytic at Bethesda  
January 16 — Encounter - Woman at the Well 
January 23 — Encounter - Saul/Paul Conversion 
January 30 — All Church Worship Night 
February 6 — Dating 101 (Are you the right one) 
February 13 — Dating 101 (What to look for when dating) 
February 20 — Dating 101 (How to end it well) 
February 27 —  Forgiveness series (Working on Title) (God) 
March 6 — Forgiveness (Others) 
March 13 — Forgiveness (Self) 
March 20 — Rocky event at NWC 
March 27 — Disciples series (Working on Title) 
April 3 — Disciples 
April 10 — Disciples 
April 17 — No Youth (Maunday Thursday service) 
April 24 — Voices (Series taught or co-taught with students) 
May 1 — Voices 
May 8 — Voices 
May 15 — Voices 
 
Other Important Dates: 
March 15-17 — Ignite Conference in Des Moines 
April 3-6 — Catalyst Conference in CA 
April 19 — Broomtree Retreat 
April 26-28 — Middle School Retreat 



 

 

June ??? — Senior Trip 
June 27-July 1 — Kansas City Mission Trip 
July 14-17 — Student Leadership Conference, Indiana 
July 26-28 — PowerConnection (I’ll be gone from July 22-28) 


